
Local Government Impact

LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 81ST LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

April 5, 2009

TO: Honorable Veronica Gonzales, Chair, House Committee on Border & Intergovernmental 
Affairs 

FROM: John S. O'Brien, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB3929 by Guillen (Relating to subdivision platting requirements in counties near an 
international border.), As Introduced

No fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend the Local Government Code to require certain counties to issue a residential 
building permit to a persons/applicants submitting an application for the permit who meets certain 
criteria. The county would be authorized to charge a reasonable fee to cover the cost of administering 
the issuance of residential building permits under Subchapter B, Chapter 232, Local Government 
Code.

No significant fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.
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